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SR 823/Flamingo Road and SR 820/Pines Boulevard Intersection Improvement Project  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR 823/Flamingo 
Road and SR 820/Pines Boulevard Intersection Improvement Project in Broward County.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Upgrading existing traffic signal, lighting and pedestrian 

features  
• Installing new light poles and curb ramps to meet 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements  

Construction Cost: $ 737,736                         Construction Start: April 23, 2021           Estimated Completion: Fall 2021 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Two lanes will be closed during off-peak hours, weekdays 
and weekends, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  

• Two lanes will be closed nightly, Sunday through    
Thursday, between 9:00 p.m. and 5:30 a.m.  

• Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times.  
• Additional lane closure information will be provided in 

the Weekly Traffic Report distributed by FDOT.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
. 

Yaser Santos, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
yaser.santos@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 495-5259 
 

Woodler Blaise, FDOT Project Administrator  
woodler.blaise@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7641 
 

Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist     
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605 
 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 


